
 

 

 

PERIODIC CLOSURE 
BILKBILKMI (Graveside Gorge) 2022 

Bilkbilkmi (Graveside Gorge) will be closed to the public under regulation 12.23 of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity 
Conservation Regulations 2000 at the times set out below to allow for cultural use of the area by Aboriginal traditional owners. 

Please note that to give effect to the closure this gate: 

Will be closed from: And will reopen at: 

11.00 am on Monday, 13 June 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 20 June 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 11 July 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 18 July 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 8 August 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 15 August 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 12 September 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 19 September 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 10 October 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 17 October 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 14 November 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 21 November 2022 

11.00 am on Monday, 12 December 2022 11.00 am on Monday, 19 December 2022 

 
The first opening date and last closing date each year will be subject to seasonal conditions. 

Visitors to Bilkbilkmi should ensure they have exited the area and are outside the gate before 11.00 am on the closure date. 
Park staff will not check the area prior to locking the gate. 

Overnight camping is by permit only. Please contact Bowali Visitor Centre on 08 8938 1120 for further information. 
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